[bookmark: _GoBack]“The last thing Nevada needs is federal involvement in how we allocate and manage our water.  With that said, I will continue to monitor the BLM to ensure the permitting process is conducted in an open and public manner that allows impacted Nevadans to have their concerns aired and addressed,” said Senator Heller.  

